
I am interested in the option to take the bolt lock 
700 '''' 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 
At 11/21/2001 12:27 PM we wrote 
Dear sir, 

we apologize for any inconvenience 
taking your firearm to a Remington 
evaluation. 

11/21/2001 

You can locate your nearest repair center 
Information Center in our Support Secti 
state: 

customer (Tony MurnionJ 
---- 11/19/2001 11:23 PM ---·--·-­
I am interested in the option to 
700 .243. Will this prevent the 
off? 

Please contact me with details. 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

and 
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